
Wifi providers shouldn't be held liable for the behaviour of those using their wifi. Each person 
should be responsible for the use that they themselves make of an Internet access and not a 
third party. Instituting this kind of principle will harm innocent people (those who are made 
responsible for something they didn't do) as well as feed a wave of censorship and 
surveillance on behalf of the wifi providers (so as to protect themselves from the implications 
of the law). 


